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Meet our Newest Supervisor 

Most of you have met her by now; we are happy to 

introduce our Adult Supervisor, Alecia McConnell. 

Get to know her with some quick details below: 

 

Bio: Alecia McConnell has nine years of ski school 

experience thanks to her time with Outdoors for All. 

Her goals for this season are to learn Stevens Pass, 

support the ski & snowboard school team, and 

spend her free time skiing as much as possible. 

 

Fun Fact: I was introduced to skiing when living in Germany as a kid, as 

my dad was serving overseas.  

 

Please make sure to give her a warm welcome. She’s already making a 

huge impact! 
 

Save the Date: Employee Fair 

Join us on Thursday, January 4th for the first ever Stevens Pass Employee 

Fair. Employees can learn about our resorts work force management 

efforts, the EpicPromise Foundation, the Wellness program, Leadership 

programming, Mountain Exchange  and, our four employee led affinity 

groups! Those are: Rainbow Room, Black Employee Network, Veterans 

Partners & Allies, Women & Allies 

This event will be hosted in the Birds Nest from 3pm—5pm. Hope to see 

you there! 

 

Continuous Listening 

Thanks to everyone who took the time and filled out the continuous 

listening survey! It is very helpful and appreciated.  

We have started to dive in and will do so more in the next week. We look 

forward to sharing the themes and takeaways with you soon.  

 

Didn’t get the chance to share your thoughts? The survey will open again 

later this season. Or, feel free to share your feedback with our team 

directly.   
 

Training Corner 

PSIA-AASI Level 1 Assessments for alpine and snowboard are scheduled 

for Saturday, January 20th. Limited spots are available, so visit the PSIA

-AASI Northwest calendar page to register for the Stevens Pass event 

corresponding to your discipline.  

Additionally, L1 prep classes are available on the calendar—check the 

instructor.snow.com site for details. If the assessment coincides with 

your work schedule, contact spschoolstaff@vailresorts.com. 

 

Senior Specialist 1 

There will be a two-day Senior Specialist 1 course at Stevens Pass on 

Thursday 2/1, and Friday, 2/2. 

 

Park Verification 

If you want to teach in the park you will need to complete a 

verification clinic. Upcoming dates for those are 1/6, 1/12, 1/13. Find 

those on the calendar at instructor.snow.com. If you have a current 

FS1, FS2, or did a park verification clinic last season, you do not need to 

redo your verification for this season.                   

   

 

Stevens Pass Ski and Ride School 

spschoolstaff@vailresorts.com 

THE WORD 

Hey all, hope the week has been fantastic! 

Christmas is past, and this week has been in full swing.  We hope you 

had a good time with friends and family, and that you’ve charged your 

batteries for the things to come.  

Next week, business will start to return to the regular season cadence 

with less volume during the week increasing toward the weekend. This 

next week, we also launch our seasonal/multiweek programs! Check 

you schedule to see you if you are assigned to one. Any questions: let us 

know or see Jim and Jeanine 


